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Honorable Chairs, Vice Chairs, and Members,

Hawaii Rifle Association supports this bill to benefit the Superferry service to Maui,
Molokai, and Lanai.

The Superferry can provide excellent service to our members for travel inter-county for
target shooting and hunting, offering certain advantages over airline transportation.

The company is obviously struggling and needs our help.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on behalf of HRA.

Dr. Maxwell Cooper,
Legislative Co-Chair


